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Lekishia Bellamy

From: Richard Harrington <rahpost@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2023 8:34 PM
To: Kari Parsons; Ryan Howser; Kylie Bagley; Ashlyn Mathy; Christian Haas; Lekishia Bellamy; 

Cristel Madden2; Holly Williams; Justin Kilgore
Subject: I oppose rezoning 1825 Summit Drive

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

I am opposed to rezoning of any R5 density lands to less than R5 as it is antithetical to the rural zoning as designed in the 
first place. There are many high density housing areas nearby, and there are more planned. There is no need to 
encroach on this area further. 
 
Please respect the desires of the local constituents, preserve the low density rural feel of this area, and protect what 
little remains of the low density aquifer footprint necessary to preserve our way of life in this area. 
 
Please deny this rezoning effort to protect the area from any future such attempts. 
 
 
Thanks. 
 
Regards, 
 
Richard Harrington 


